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Ben Kessler <bkessler@bexley.org>

"Submit Comment to City Council" from Charlene O’Donnell

City of Bexley <emcguinness@bexley.org> Mon, Feb 7, 2022 at 5:27 PM
To: electedofficials@bexley.org

Someone submitted this comment to City Council:

Would you
like to
submit a
comment
to City
Council?:

Yes

Your
Name:: Charlene O’Donnell

Your Email
Address:: charleneodonnell@columbus.rr.com

Your
Home
Address::

348 Sycamore Woods Lane, Gahanna, OH

Your
comment
to the
Bexley
City
Council::

I am writing about the proposed changes to Drexel Ave. I grew up on Drexel Ave. 354 S. Drexel and lived
at 266 S. Starwood Rd. for 20 plus years. I am currently Senior Warden for St. Alban’s at 333 S. Drexel
Ave. My concern is that allowing parking on only one side of Drexel would negatively affect the
availability of parking for church services, church meetings, and outside organizations such as AA. Could
parking regulations exempt the times during church services on Sunday mornings? or Could parking be
allowed after 6 pm at night? I agree with the need to make Drexel Ave. safer, but wonder if making other
adjustments could be used. Having police enforce the slower speed of 25 mph, posting a “THIS IS YOUR
CURRENT SPEED” sign, installing more speed limit signs, or maybe even speed bumps. St. Alban’s has
always been a positive influence in Bexley, but I feel limiting accessibility to parking for our parishioners
would make an already limited parking problem even greater. I am asking for other solutions besides
limiting parking to one side be considered.

Do you
wish to be
contacted
regarding
your
comment?:

Yes
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